
DHS Monthly Lunch - July 26, 2012 

 

Our DHS lunch was held at Smokey Joe’s Restaurant this month. 

 
We had a great turnout of classmates today.   I was unable to get a group photo, so I 

have made one to help identify everyone. 

 
1

st
 Row (L-R):  Ann Cameron DeVane, Bob Whiddon, Bobbie Howard Johnson & 

her granddaughter, Parker, and Brenda Avera Crosby. 

2
nd

 Row:  Debbie Dennis Breckenridge, Debbie Ellison Metcalf, Doug Smith, Gary 

Ferguson and Gayle McLeod Parsons. 

3
rd

 Row: George McClintock, Greg Searcy, Jane Brown Teel, Karen Douglass 

Smith and Kathy Davis Granger. 

4
th

 Row:  Philip Atkinson, Randy Johnson, Sallie Fortner Helm, Sharon Buchanan 

Tolleson, and Terrell Glover. 

 



 

It just so happened that our lunch fell on Karen Smith’s birthday.  I 

received a message from Becky Skeen Word that it was Karen’s 

Birthday on the 26
th

.  Karen had no idea that we schemed behind 

her back and brought her birthday cards.  She was truly surprised 

and enjoyed her birthday cards very much.  Happy Birthday, 

Karen! 

 

 

 

 

Our out of town classmates were Jane Teel, Kathy Davis, and Sallie Helm.  Thank 

you all for making the effort to attend our lunches.  We certainly did enjoy seeing 

you and being able to visit with you and catch up on all the news.   

 

    
 

 

 

Greg Searcy and Terrell Glover were able to 

attend this month.  I do hope we get to see 

them again at our lunches.  It was so nice to 

have them there.  I hope they enjoyed being 

there with us.  Thank you both for attending.  

I’m looking forward to seeing you more 

often at our lunches. 

 

 

A good time was had by all.  Following are the photos from today’s lunch.  

 



 
 

 

  
 

 

   
 

 



   
 

 

  
 

   
 

 



   
  

   
 

 

     



 

 

    
 

   
 

 

    
 

 



   
 

 

   
 

 
 

 



  
 

 

 
 

 

         
 

 



 

That’s all the photos we took today.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you 

have never been to one of the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We 

always have a good time, good food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and 

last but not least, lots of laughs! Try it sometime, you may just like it. This 

document will be posted to our website http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the 

Photo Albums section. Please visit the website from time to time and check out the 

message board for information about what is going on with fellow classmates. 

Please remember to keep your classmate profile up to date with your current 

address, phone and email information. If you are not getting the lunch notifications 

or the photos delivered to your email and would like to receive them, please contact 

me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 
 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  You will receive another DHS Lunch email with 

photos next month.   Hope you all are having a wonderful summer.   
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